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June 4, 2013 
 
We, the Morris Museum Astronomical Society, thank you sincerely for your donation of the 
observatory dome to Skyland Stargazers for use by MMAS at the Morris Museum in Morristown, New 
Jersey.  Enclosed are photographs of the structure as it was being erected and as it presently stands 
on the Museum’s grounds.  We have emailed electronic copies of the photographs so that you can 
readily share them with anyone who should know about AAI’s generosity. 
  
This observatory and the instruments MMAS participants use in it will enrich the experience of many, 
many people for years to come.  The observatory will advertise to every visitor that there is a 
Morristown organization providing astronomical activities and education, and will give MMAS 
members a wonderful facility for sharing the sky with each other and with the public. 
 
Regards, 
  
 
 
 
 
Anthony J. Pisano 
Vice President, Morris Museum Astronomical Society 
President, Skyland Stargazers 
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To see pictures of the installation please visit: 
https://plus.google.com/photos/117869276713888013641/albums/5884644367

215952561 
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